
 

 

 
 
 
June 7, 2023 
 
Re: Glenbard Wastewater Authority 
 
To: Matt Streicher 
 
Dear Matt, 
 
Thank you for applying to the Utility of the Future Today (UotFT) Recognition Program for 2023. 
On behalf of the partners of the UotFT Program, we are very pleased to inform you that your 
utility has been selected to receive recognition as a UotFT for 2023!    
 
Fifty applications were received in the 2023 application cycle and forty- seven utilities are being 
honored with your organization among them. All applications were reviewed by two members 
of a selection committee consisting of peer utility general managers and executives. Your 
application met the criteria for a UotFT, and we hope you will share this accomplishment with 
your utility leaders, employees, and governing body.   
 
This year we will honor our recognized utilities at a ceremony at WEFTEC 2023 in Chicago on 
Tuesday, October 3 from 1:00 to 3:15 PM CT.  While attendance at the ceremony is not 
required, we hope you will be able to join us there. More detailed information regarding the 
ceremony will be forthcoming.   
 
In recognition of this accomplishment, you will receive a UotFT banner and/or a 2023 flag to 
attach to an existing UotFT banner. In addition, you will also receive a certificate of recognition 
and the partner organizations will issue press releases regarding the honorees.   
 
If you haven’t already done so, please provide a photo of your utility to Trudi Bick 
(tbick@wef.org) no later than Friday, September 1 so that it can be included in the recognition 
ceremony presentation.    
 
Thank you and congratulations on this achievement!  
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Adam Krantz 
Chief Executive Director 
National Association of Clean Water Agencies 
(NACWA) 

Patrick Nichols  
Interim Executive Director 
Water Environment Federation (WEF) 
 

Peter Grevatt, Ph.D.  
Chief Executive Officer  
Water Research Foundation (WRF)  

Patricia Sinicropi, JD 
Executive Director 
WateReuse Association  
 
Mami Hara 
Chief Executive Officer 
U.S. Water Alliance 
 

 
 
Staff Contact:  
Trudi Bick  
Water Environment Federation 
tbick@wef.org 
703.684.7830 
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